From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to D.P Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:59:58 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:06 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to D.P Murphy

From: Cody Dawson [mailto:ccdawson93@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:43 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to D.P Murphy

Dear, Mr. MacEwan,

As a member of the Borden Carleton community, I would like to formally object to the
development of another gas station.

I was fortunate enough to work for one of the gas stations for a number of years while in High
School and now work part time at Lone Oak Brewery. I’'m very familiar with the traffic influx
throughout the year and am also very familiar with the customer service provided at each of
the gas stations. [ would use each gas station equally and admittedly have never had to wait to
get gas or have had a poor experience at any of the locations. Lastly, it is well known the
amount of dedication and commitment Mr. Ceretti and the Howatt’s have provided to the
community. I believe that the submission provided by the Howatt’s clearly answer the 5
“criteria” that D.P Murphy must meet.

Thank you,

Cody Dawson
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